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For Action 

 

State of Good Repair Contract Award (Placeholder Report) 
 
Date:    May 7, 2020  
To:   TTC Board 
From:   Chief of Infrastructure and Engineering 

Summary 
 
This placeholder report is to advise that the Chief of Infrastructure and Engineering will 
be providing to the TTC Board a report titled “State of Good Repair Contract Award” for 
consideration at a Special Meeting to be held on Wednesday, May 13,2020.   

Comments 
 
The Chief of Engineering and Infrastructure has indicated that additional time is 
necessary to finalize the report.    

Signature 
 
 
 
 
 
Fortunato Monaco 
Chief of Infrastructure and Engineering  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


